
Built Environment Sub-Committee Meeting 
Monday Sept. 17, 2018 

 
Present:  Michael Dawthorne, Michael Cairns, Penny Moore, Jackie Madden, Julie 
Michaud 
 
 
Julie Michaud presented a proposal for the Springbank Park East Staircase upgrade. 
 
There are 2 proposed options for the staircase: 
 

1. Standard steel pan stairs---steps enclosed 
2. Floating tread stairs—open risers 

 
The enclosed steps are AODA compliant but they are considering asking for an 
exemption to have open risers for environmental and maintenance reasons. 
 
Our recommendation was to encourage the installation of the AODA compliant 
closed staircase. 
 
We are very appreciative of Julie presenting the proposal to ACCAC in this early 
stage. 
 
 


